
RUMNEY FIRE DEPARTMENT 
COMMISSIONER’S MEETING 

MINUTES 
OCTOBER 4, 2016 

 
Present:  Commissioners Terry French, John Bagley, Tim Lewis 
Fire Chief:  David Coursey 
Secretary:  Diana Kindell 
 
Chairman Terry French opened the meeting at 7:10 pm. 
 
The Chief and secretary reviewed a few changes made to the expense budget since the last meeting.  An 
item that needs to be added is the charge for either FDSIGN ON or Active 911, whichever the 
department decides to go with.  The FD SIGNON is presently in use on a trial basis which is near the end 
of the “free” period.  Several members pay for Active 911 on their own and would like to see the 
department pick that up for all.  More information is needed on Active 911. 
 
Warrant articles:  There will be no warrant article this year for protective clothing; however, the expense 
budget was increased to cover any unexpected purchases. 
 
There should be two warrant articles – one for SCBA bottles which is covered by the Capital Reserve 
Fund and one for hydrant work.  Pricing for the hydrant work is being worked on but not available at this 
time. 
 
Two items the Chief would like to present to the facilities committee are a cost to insulate and finish the 
inside walls of the Depot fire station and a cost to update lighting in the station.  Both those numbers 
are still being obtained. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Diana Kindell 
Secretary 
 


